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9-11-18 

Role Call:  
Dylan Maurer 
Marcia Deguire 
Karys Blake 
Alisha Trifiro 
LeeAnn Lenhart 

 
Congress: 

Marcia is contacting any and/all past presenters in attempt to have an archive of all Lectures that have 
been presented in the past.  Although, the congress lectures will not take place until summer of 2019, we 
want to be prepared this year.  All lecture topics and content will be preserved for any future congress 
presentations.  The individual who created any such documents or technical will be given full credit. 
 
New Club Packet: 

There seems to some confusion on how new teams are getting information.  There is no real “New Club 
Packet”.   Any new clubs that need information can obtain that information on the “How to Start an 
Acrobatic Program”.  There is no packet of information at this time to be mailed out. 
 
Protocol: 

All protocol information has been forwarded to the Regional Chairs and the Mentor Clubs.  Bob Meier has 
created a new club Google document.  This document will be an ongoing collection of new team 
information.  We will forward this new document to the Regional Chairs, Mentor Clubs and Regional G&D 
Committee members. 
 
Hype Video: 

We wanted to see if the National Office can come up with a “hype video” to add to the “How to” page, as 
well as for teams to use to promote the sport in their gym.  There was recently a video on Facebook for an 
international meet coming up in November.  Dylan made mention that Ashley Rosilier and Lisa Esteep 
might already be working on this.  Marcia will reach out to Ashley.   

Mentor Clubs: 

I have contacted all current Mentor Clubs that are on the list on the website to see if they still want to be a 
mentor club. I have heard back from all clubs saying yes, except for CCG, Realis, and WCTC.  The deadline 
to get in contact with me was Monday, October 15, 2018.  I will reach out to these three teams one more 
time and see if they are still interested in being a Mentor Club.  The committee decided they would have a 
deadline to reply to me by this Friday, October 19, 2018.  The committee also thought that we should have 
at least 2 Mentor Clubs from each region.  Currently right now, Region 4 only has one club.  Marcia has 
reached out to Region 4 Director and we will be adding Columbia Acro and Tumbling Team to the Mentor 
list. 



 
 

New Business: 

With all the new teams that are interested in joining Acro this year, the ongoing question, of who will pay 
for the clinics arises again, and again.   
  

 


